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Parking Lot 4, Newnham Campus will be partially closed from Thursday, March 13 at 9 a.m.

until Friday, March 14 at 5 p.m. due to construction work. 

In order to make way for the Health & Wellness Centre development, the parking lot will be

reconfigured and reduced in size. As part of the work, 11 accessible and 18 regular parking

spots will be removed, the student pathway will be closed and a new drive lane will be built.  

In addition, fencing around the Health & Wellness Centre development will be adjusted. 

Seneca apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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